
Minutes for Supervisors of Checklist February, 12 and for recessed meeting 
February 14, 2018 

 

Three Supervisors met on Feb. 12 to batch the town and school deliberative sessions.  The 
School District Clerk had not delivered the checklist used so we proceeded to batch the 103 
voters from the town session.  Unfortunately 3 voters were not checked as voting, this was 
known from the secret ballot count but Harriet remembered that Frederick McGrry had been at 
table as selectman and had voted so he was checked in red and scanned into voters. 

It was voted to remove the 12 voters from reminders and place list in file for deaths. 

Voter John Dubiansky noticed his change of address and it was corrected and placed in file and 
voted on the 14th to accept new address. 

The meeting was recessed at 3 PM because nothing was left except the school voters for which 
we didn’t have the checklist as marked and it was decided to come back Wednesday at 1 PM 
and batch the school checklist.  There were 55 vote rs checked in to vote at the school 
Deliberative session. 

The meeting was ended at 2 PM. 

Submitted by 

Harriet E. Cady 

 


